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Sue Strasburger will you please escort Sally Reighard to the podium.   

 
Sally has been a member of the ISUSBCWBA, and its predecessor, the Iowa 
Women’s Bowling Association for 46 years.   

 
During many of those years, she has served as a director on the board of the 

organizations.  Sally has served as chairman of all the various committees 
except for Memorial and for the past 12 years has been the Chairman of the 
Finance & Budget Committee.  

  
In her local association, Washington Iowa USBC, Sally has served as Secretary-

Treasurer for over 30 years.  She has received the 10 Year Service Award and 
the Lo Borschuk Secretary of the Year Award from the ISUSBCWBA/IWBA as 
well as being inducted into the Washington Hall of Fame.  

  
Sally has been an avid certified youth coach for the Washington youth  
association for eighteen years and has been the Washington High School 

bowling team coach since the inception of high school bowling.  Sally was also 
the Secretary-Treasurer of her local YABA, and was a Division Agent for four 

years.  
  
For over twenty years, Sally has been a Certified Lane Inspector, conducting 

the annual inspections for the bowling centers.   



Writing about bowling and related activities has always been another of Sally’s 
passions.  She has been a member of the National Women Bowling Writers for 

26 years; and is a member of the Bowling Writer Association of America, and 
the Iowa Women’s Bowling Writers, for which she was secretary-treasurer for 

many years.  Sally has received numerous awards from the writer’s clubs of 
which she holds membership.   
 

Sally has also served USBC by working on the USBC Membership Development 
Committee.   
 

Sally has accomplished much through her dedication and service to the 
bowlers.   

 


